
November 27, 2015 

Japanese Language Department, 

The Japan Foundation 

Guidelines on “Sakura Network” Logo Use 

 

The trademark of the “Sakura Network” is protected by law and its use is forbidden 

without the permission of the Japan Foundation. Files containing “Sakura Network” 

logos are available to download for the following applications: 

 

・The printing of materials for activities jointly held with the Japan Foundation or 

organized with the financial support of the Japan Foundation 

・The printing of materials for activities authorized to receive the support of the “Japan 

Foundation” name 

*Please consult the Japan Foundation if you wish to use the logos for other purposes. 

 

Three different file formats are provided below: AI version 5, JPEG, and PNG. We 

recommend using an AI file for high-quality materials printed by professional 

designers. 

 

Points to note 

① Any alternation beyond enlargement and reduction is forbidden. The combination 

and the balance between the pattern and letters must not be changed. 

② The logo’s colors must be either the prescribed colors or grey-scale. 

purple: PMS 814 2X／DIC 2425s／C 60 M 70 Y 0 K 10／R 116 G 83 B 153 

pink: PMS 210／DIC 2240s／C 5.9 M 50.4 Y 4.7 K 0／R 231 G 154 B 187 

yellow: PMS 4515／DIC 2315s／C 23.9 M 18.8 Y 69.8 K 0／R 206 G 196 B 98 

③ Maintain empty space to at least half the height of the logo on all sides. 

④ The emblems must be clearly indicated, with special consideration given to the color 

of the background. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Japan Foundation. 

 

[Contact Us] 

The Japan Foundation 

Planning and Coordination Section, Japanese Language Dept. 

Tel: +81-(0)3-5369-6066 Fax: +81-(0)3-5369-6040 

E-mail: sakura_grant＠jpf.go.jp 

(When sending an e-mail, please enter a half-width character "@" instead of a full-width 

character "＠".) 


